
 Two Harbors Youth Hockey Board Meeting Minutes 

Date: August 8, 2022  

 

Present: 

• Board Members: Lola, Nolan, Steph, Nate, Jesse, Shane  

• Membership: NA 

• Present via Zoom: NA  

 

Secretary’s Report:   

• Minutes from the July meeting were approved by Nolan and second by Shane. Motion carried  

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

No treasures Report was given  

Arena Managers Report: 

• Goalie Training- 14 session 7 of those will be held in Two Harbors 7 in Silver Bay- Cost for THYH is $2450  

• Gear Up MN Grant awarded $500 

• Meeting with Bill from Sonju regarding Signage for Arena  

• Golf Committee met and made progress with getting donations- date changed to September 10 

• Tournaments are already filling up nicely  

Gambling Managers Report: 

No Gambling report Given  

Gross Receipts   

Net Receipts  

  

 

 

 

Expenses Paid in May: 

Inventory  

Compensation   

Accounting Services  

Rent  

Misc  

 Cash Short  

 

 Lawful Purpose Expenditures: 



State tax and Regulatory Fee  

Region Tourney fees, arena 
compensation, and 1 goalie camp 

 

 

  

 Pre-Approved Expenses  

Payroll  

Inventory  

Rent  

Misc  

 

 

 

Membership Dialogue: 

None 

Coaching Coordinators update: 

• Silver Bay Hockey Camp went well and had a good turnout from Two Harbors players 

• Sandy stepped down from Mite Lead and Adam Nix has agreed to take the position  

• September Dryland will be increased to 2 days a week 

Registration Coordinator Report: 

• 24 signed up so far  

Recruitment & Retention Coordinator 

• Looking for a replacement for this position as well as more ideas on how we can recruit more players 

 

Equipment Manager Report: 

• Mite Socks needed 

High School Coaches Report: 

• Girls Head coach looking for assistance 

• Boys has ice time scheduled 

Concession Stand Report: NA 

Fundraiser Coordinator:  

• Kettle River Pizza Fundraiser September 23 due back in October 6 – Delivery will be October 21, Becca will be 

training in her replacement Kiera for the upcoming season 

 



Old Business: 

• Festival of sails went well no problems 

New Business 

 

Motion was made by Shane and seconded by Steph to adjourn. Meeting Adjourned.  

Next Meeting will be held Monday September 12, 2022, at 6:30.  

Submitted by Steph Aho, Secretary.  

 

 




